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From: Michael Kaiser
To: Kromhout, Elizabeth
Subject: State of Florida Dept of Environmental Protection Notice - Permit Modification JED Landfill
Date: Wednesday, February 18, 2015 12:53:12 PM
Attachments: 20150218105318089.pdf


Ms. Kromhout:


Attached is proof of publication of the proposed permit modification for our JED landfill. The third page is legible.


Thanks,


Michael Kaiser
Southeast Region Engineer


Progressive Waste Solutions


E: michael.kaiser@progressivewaste.com
C: 904 673 0446


1099 Miller Drive
Altamonte Springs, FL 32701
www.progressivewaste.com


-----Original Message-----
From: Jennifer Marshall
Sent: Wednesday, February 18, 2015 10:59 AM
To: Michael Kaiser
Cc: Mike Calleja
Subject: State of Florida Dept of Environmental Protection Notice


Mike,


I have attached a copy of the notice that was published by the Orlando Sentinel.  We will keep the originals in Jack
 Goldstein's office.


Jennifer Marshall


-----Original Message-----
From: Jennifer Marshall [mailto:jennifer.marshall@progressivewaste.com]
Sent: Wednesday, February 18, 2015 10:53 AM
To: Jennifer Marshall
Subject: Message from "RNP002673858A1B"


This E-mail was sent from "RNP002673858A1B" (MP C6502).


Scan Date: 02.18.2015 10:53:18 (-0500)
Queries to: scanner@progressivewaste.com


This is a scan generated by your MP C6502 printer.
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